
Rebecca Wahlstrom <rebeccaw@olsonengr.com>

Camas Transportation Letter for Proposed Subdivision


Allison, Tamara D. <Tamara.Allison@camas.wednet.edu> Mon, Jul 26, 2021 at 10:18 AM
To: Rebecca Wahlstrom <rebeccaw@olsonengr.com>

Good morning,

 

In reference to the Hood St Subdivision, Camas High, Hayes Freedom High, Discovery High, Odyssey Middle School,
 and Skyridge Middle School students will have bus transportation; Prune Hill Elementary students are within our 1 mile
walk
boundary and will not have bus transportation if there is a safe walk route to the school.

 

 

 

Tami Allison

 

Transportation Supervisor

Camas School District

360-833-5585

tamara.allison@camas.wednet.edu

[Quoted text hidden]

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

 

This e-mail, related attachments and/or any response may be subject to public disclosure under state and federal law.
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